
Home School Diary 
 

What a busy week we’ve had! We started the week 
as scientists – investigating which 
materials are best for the 3 little pigs to 
build a holiday boat from. We decided 
that metal, plastic and wood are best. 

 
We learnt the parable of the Wise man who built 
his house upon the rocks and talked about being 
sensible and doing sensible things.  
 
We also read the story of the tortoise and the hare 
and talked about determination, not giving up and 
trying hard. 
 
The children really enjoyed their little 
walk out of school yesterday. We spotted 
a few different types of houses and 

even a ‘bat house.’ It was 
very exciting.   
 

 
Next week we will be moving onto number 8 and 
continuing with the 3 little pigs’ story.  
 
For the home task this week, we’d like you to chat 
about the route you take to school. Think about the 
street names and the directions you take – left or 
right turns. Draw your route and send us a picture 
on Tapestry. 
Have a lovely weekend 


